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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2009 8:31 AM

To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: Proprosed Rate Increase for REsidential Low use Customers

Hi Adele,

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DE 09-035.

--Kim
Original Message

From: Sue & Bill [mailto:rosewood@gis.net]
Sent: Monday, September 07, 2009 7:03 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Proprosed Rate Increase for REsidential Low use Customers

Dear Commissioner:

You’ve got to be kidding. For those of us who have been implementing every energy saving idea -- CFL bulbs,
Insul wrap on water heaters, turning hot water temps down, turning thermostats down, buying energy efficient
appliances etc You propose to increase our rates. I have been trying desperately for several years to
reduce my PSNH Electric Bill my usage is going down BUT my invoice already goes up.

It is my belief that if you raise the rate on 5ooKW users ... the incentive will be do undo all the energy saving
ideas so that we can get over the 500KW restriction. I know in these difficult economic times I will be looking for
lower rates and if I can get a lower rate by increasing my usage... .so be it.

Please re think this one.

Thanks
Susan Wood
Fitzwilliam, NH 03447
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